
Inspection of works, 14-17 Moore St. 

8th June 2017 

 

An inspection of the ongoing Essential Works being carried out at 14-17 Moore St. and as approved 

by the High Court, was undertaken on 8th June 2017. 

 

The following were in attendance: 

 The chief archaeologist and two senior architects from the Department of Arts, Heritage, 

Regional, Rural and Gaeltacht Affairs. 

 The project and site conservation architects. 

 

The fireproof partition delimiting the Department’s property boundary within no.18 has been 

completed. A scaffolding tower is to be placed within this space (termed 17A for convenience) to 

allow for checking of the fire detectors at roof level. 

The temporary weather-proofing of the rear facades has been completed and the scaffolding has 

been removed. 

A number of leaks to the roof above 17A are to be addressed in addition to water ingress in No.14 at 

the base of the chimney stack. 

The ESB connection was completed on 8th June and testing will take place over the next few days 

before it is fully commissioned. The temporary supply used by the contractors is being removed. A 

security cage to surround the boards is to be put in place. 

The extra security cameras requested are being fixed in place. 

The final snagging is taking place and further photographic recording will take place before practical 

completion which is scheduled for the week of 12th June. 

 

 

Dr. Ann Lynch 

Chief Archaeologist 

National Monuments Service 
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Rear facades with temporary weather-proofing (Photo: A. Lynch) 

 



Annexe at rear of no.16 (Photo: A. Lynch) 

 

Fire-proof partition on site perimeter (17A) (Photo: A. Lynch) 

 



Timbers labelled and stored in no.16 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


